Visits war refugees from the Middle East - Report from the park
April 50 2016.

On Tuesday, April 5th, 2016, between 7 pm and 9 pm | visited the park at the Faculty of Economics and the one at the
Lasta bus station.

In both parks (but a bigger number in the one at the Faculty) there can be seen larger groups of refugees again. Besides
men who make the majority, | also saw women with little children.

It seems to me that with the nicer weather, the refugees are again coming to the park and that there will be an even
larger number of them in the upcoming months, just like last summer.

They sleep in the parks on blankets and nylons again, in groups under the trees.
At the info place, a volunteer told me that the park became full of refugees during the day.
| also saw groups of female and male activists in parks, as well as female and male volunteers from other organizations.

At the end | helped three of the refugees from Afghanistan to find the hostel in Doréol neighborhood which is free and
is only for refugees.

They can spend three days there (hostel’s policy).

The hostel has been paid for the refugees in advance by a group of activists from Germany who have been here for
a month now and who have been cooking food and making tea daily for the refugees in the park at the Faculty of
Economics.
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